
 

International Week 2011 

   Invitation and Call for Presentations 

We, the business and economics faculty  

of the Hochschule Niederrhein – University of Applied Sciences  

are organizing our  1st International Week 

which will take place 

from 30th of November to 2nd of December 2011. 

 
The Hochschule Niederrhein welcomes you to take part in this event by delivering a lecture on one of your favourite 
business and economics topic, - by presenting study opportunities at your university or by outlining opportunities for 

research cooperation.  
 

The International Week´s programme will include 

- Presentations for students, staff and visitors, 
- Cultural get-together 
- Excursions (e.g. Christmas market and Cologne Cathedral) 
- Networking Sessions 

 
Furthermore you will get the chance to present your university and study opportunities for foreign students  

if you like.  
In addition to that we would also welcome representatives of your research institutions or competence centers to 

explore research cooperation. 
 

The final programme of the week will be sent to you by 30th September 2011.  
Therefor please let us know if you are interested in visiting us not later than 27th September 2011. 

 
If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 
We would appreciate if you could circulate this invitation within your organization. 

 
We look forward to welcoming you at our faculty! 

 
Contacts: 

Marketing & International Office 
Cornelia Borgmann 

Cornelia.Borgmann@hs-niederrhein.de 
Hochschule Niederrhein, University of Applied Sciences  

Faculty of Business Administration and Economics 
Webschulstraße 41-43, 41065 Mönchengladbach  

Phone: 00492161 186 6314,  -6312,  Fax:  00492161 186 6389 
 

Prof. Dr. Bernard Vogl 
International Coordinator, Economics, International Economics 

Bernard.Vogl@hs-niederrhein.de 
Telephone: +49 (0)2161 186-6335 

 


